扬州大学陈	甘属中学高三年级春学期	英语月考(2024.3)
第一部分 听力(共两节,满 第一节(共5小题;每小题		
1. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去	附件查看】	
What does the woman suggest the	man do?	
A. Keep the bottle.	B. Drink the wine.	C. Buy some wine.
2. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去	附件查看】	
Why has the bank taken action on t	the man's account?	
A. His cards have been stolen.		
B. He has bought another computer	r.	
C. His cards have been abnormally	used.	
3. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去	附件查看】	
What did the woman forget?		
A. Her towel.	B. Her sun cream.	C. Her flat shoes.
4. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去	附件查看】	
What is the probable relationship b	etween the speakers?	
A. Classmates.	B. Father and daughter.	C. Teacher and student.
5. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去	附件查看】	
What happens when the player sho	ots successfully from the far line?	
A. He breaks a rule.	B. He wins the game.	C. He gets three points.
第二节(共15小题;每小题	1.5 分,满分 22.5 分)	
听下面一段长对话,回答小题。	【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查表	看】
6. What does the man find lovely?		
A. A dress.	B. A dog.	C. A child.
7. Who is Greg?		
A. The woman's boss.		
B. The woman's friend.		
C. The woman's husband.		
听下面一段长对话,回答小题。	【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查》	看】

8. Why is the man struggling to find a place to hold a wedding?

A. The places are booked out.

B The places are too expensive.				
C. The places are not to Melissa's ta	C. The places are not to Melissa's taste.			
9 What place did the man consider	in Scotland?			
A. Zoos.	B. Castles.	C. Farm houses.		
10. When is the wedding going to be				
A. In spring.	B. In summer.	C. In winter.		
	、题。【此处可播放相关音频,请去 附			
11. Why doesn't the man pack socks	according to himself?			
A. He dislikes wearing them.				
B. He will buy them in Mexico.				
C. He doesn't need them on the beac	hes.			
12. How much more weight can the	man fit in his bag?			
A. About 6 kilograms.				
B. About 16 kilograms.				
C. About 22 kilograms.				
13. Where is the conversation taking	place?			
A. At the speakers' house.	B. At an airport.	C. At a hotel.		
听下面一段较长对话,回答以下小	、题。【此处可播放相关音频,请去附	讨件查看】		
14. How does the woman feel recent	ly?			
A. Annoyed.	B. Stressed.	C. Excited.		
15. What is the woman's main conce	ern?			
A. Getting good grades.	B. Making friends.	C. Succeeding in sports.		
16. What do the speakers have in common?				
A. They are of the same age.				
B. They are on the same team.				
C They are in the same grade.				
17. What will the man offer to do for the woman?				
A. Help with her schoolwork.				
B. Share team tasks with her.				
C. Improve her basketball skills.				

18. What is the main idea of the speed	ch?		
A. The benefits of 5G mobile network	KS.		
B. Construction firms need old worke	PTS.		
C. Robots doing more work on buildi	ng sites.		
19. What is happening to the Japanese construction workforce?			
A. It is getting older.	B. It is getting slower.	C. It is getting smaller.	
20. Who controls the robots on the co	mputer?		
A. A manager.	B. A laborer.	C. A map.	
第二部分 阅读(共两节, 满分 50 分) 第一节(共 15 小题; 每小题 2.5 分, 满分 37.5 分) 阅读下列短文, 从每题所给的 A、B、C、D 四个选项中选出最佳选项。			
	Α		

Eiffel Tower Guided Climb Tour by Stairs

Most visitors ride the elevator at the Eiffel Tower, but travelers with a sense of adventure prefer to take the stairs. Climb the 704 steps to the second viewing platform of the Eiffel Tower on this guided tour and be rewarded with splendid views of the Louvre, the Arc de Triomphe, the Seine River, and the Champs. Get a good workout by climbing up the stairs of the Eiffel Tower. Choose a ticket to the summit and take the lift to the very top.

What To Expect

• Meet your guide and fellow Eiffel Tower climbers at the meeting point, then join the queue for Eiffel Tower tickets. It can take up to 90 minutes at peak times, but your guide will keep you entertained while you wait with fun facts about the tower.

• Next, follow your guide up the stairs to the second floor viewing platform, a total of 674 steps! Make a stop along the way to learn about Gustave Eiffel and the history of the tower, then enjoy views of the Arc de Triomphe, Notre Dame Cathedral.

• Your tour ends on the second floor. If you booked the Summit Access tour, ride the elevator up to the summit. If you booked the combo (套餐) tour with a Seine River cruise, your guide will provide tickets that can be used at any time.

Cancellation Policy

- For a full refund (退款), you must cancel at least 24 hours before the experience's start time.
- Any changes made less than 24 hours before the experience's start time will not be accepted.
- This experience requires good weather. If it's canceled due to poor weather, you'll be offered a different date or a

full refund.

21. What can you get during the climb tour by stairs?

A. A bitter adventure to the top.	B. A free lift to the summit.
C. An app for guide service.	D. An opportunity for exercise.
22. What service will your guide offer during your tour?	
A. Book a ticket to the summit for you.	B. Share factual stories about the tower.
C. Prepare a Seine River cruise for you.	D. Pick you up from your reserved hotel.
23. You can get a full refund if	
A. there is a violent storm	B. you make changes just before the start
C. your guide makes a mistake	D. you cancel your tour less then 24 hours
	В

It all started with a simple question: "Can I paint your portrait?"

This summer Brian Peterson and his wife, Vanessa, had just moved to California. Outside the couple's fourth-floor apartment, an untidy homeless man was often yelling on the street corner, sometimes keeping them awake at night.

One day, Peterson was relaxing in his living room, reading the book Love Does, about the power of love in action, when his quiet was disturbed by the homeless man. Inspired by the book's compassionate message, Peterson made an unexpected decision: He was going to go outside and introduce himself.

In that first unexpected, Peterson learned that the man's name was Matt Faris. He'd moved to California to pursue a career in music, but he soon fell on hard times and ended up living on the street for more than a decade. "It was the weirdest thing to me," Peterson recalled later. "I saw beauty on the face of a man who hadn't shaved in probably a year. But his story, the life inside of him, inspired me." And even though Peterson hadn't picked up a brush in about eight years, he found himself asking if he could paint Faris's portrait. Faris said yes.

Peterson's connection with Faris led him to form Faces of Santa Ana, a nonprofit organization focused on befriending and painting portraits of members of the community who are unhoused. Peterson sells the impressive 30-by-40-inch canvassigned by both subject and artist-for a few thousand dollars, splitting the proceeds and putting half into what he calls a "love account" for his model. He then helps people use the money to get back on their feet.

Peterson has painted 41 of these portraits himself. But there's more to the finished products than the money they bring to someone down-and-out. He's discovered that the buyers tend to connect to the story of the person in the painting, finding similarities with someone they might have otherwise overlooked or misunderstood.

"People often tell me, 'I was the one that would cross the street. But I see homeless people differently now," Peterson says. "I didn't know that would happen."

24. What inspired Brian Peterson to approach the homeless man?

A. The loud yell from the street comer.

B. The beauty he saw on the homeless' face.

- C. The desire to donate money to the homeless.
- D. The positive impact from Love Does.
- 25. What does Peterson do with the proceeds from selling the portraits?
- A. Donates them to local homeless shelters and relief centers.
- B. Invests them in his nonprofit organization Faces of Santa Ana.
- C. Gives money to the portrait subject and helps people regain stability.
- D. Uses them to fund the local disadvantaged communities.
- 26. What impact have the portraits had on buyers?
- A. They have become friends with the homeless individuals.
- B. They have overcome their misconceptions about the homeless.
- C. They have stopped crossing the street to avoid the homeless.
- D. They have gained profits from those who are down-and-out.
- 27. What is the main purpose of Faces of Santa Ana?
- A. To raise awareness about the homeless through art.
- B. To provide resources and housing for the homeless.
- C. To boost connection between artists and their subjects.
- D. To discover the root cause of homelessness.

С

Dementia (痴呆), a serious mental disorder caused by brain disease or injury, affects the ability to think, remember and behave normally. 160,000 people have some forms of dementia in Sweden, Alzheimer's disease being the most common. At the same time, many new diagnostic (诊断的) methods and early-intervention treatment have been developed in recent years, which highlights the need to identify more risk factors for the disease.

Previous studies have demonstrated a possible association between depression and dementia. A present study now clearly shows that people who have been diagnosed with depression are more likely to be diagnosed with Alzheimer's disease. Unlike the previous ones, the study was conducted using Region Stockholm's administrative healthcare database, which contains all healthcare contacts recorded by the region. It shows that the risk of Alzheimer's disease was more than twice as high in patients with stress and in patients with depression as it was in patients without either condition; in patients with both depression it was up to four times as high.

"The reason for it is unknown," says the study's last author Axel C. Carlsson. "The finding is important in that it enables us to improve preventative efforts and understand links with the other risk factors for dementia."

The researchers focused on patients between the ages of 18 and 65 and between 2012 and 2013. They identified 44,447 people with a diagnosis of depression and followed them for eight years to see how many of them were later diagnosed with Alzheimer's disease. A comparison with all other 1,362,548 individuals in the age group showed that more people with

depression had also been diagnosed with Alzheimer's disease.

"It's very uncommon for people in this age group to develop dementia, so we need to identify all possible risk factors for the disease," says Dr Carlsson. "We show here that the diagnosis is more common in people who have suffered depression, but more studies will be required if we're to demonstrate any reason there."

28. What do the previous studies and the present one differ in?

A. The target.	B. The method.		
C. The purpose.	D. The theory.		
29. Why is the new finding important?			
A. It clarifies the condition of dementia.			
B. It makes clear the risks of depression.			
C. It confirms the previous study finding.			
D. It helps with the dementia prevention.			
30. What is Paragraph 4 mainly about concerning the study?			
A. Its process.	B. Its background.		
C. Its application.	D. Its assessment.		
31. What may the follow-up studies focus on?			
A. Why dementia spreads wide in Sweden.			
B. What links exist among mental diseases.			
C. How depression connects with dementia.			
D. What other risk factors lead to dementia.			

D

When wind blows through a bigleaf maple (大叶枫), paper-thin, wing-like seeds called samaras gently spin towards the ground. The fruit's tissue allows the wind to guide it further away from the tree. Inspired by the seeds, researchers designed a tiny, winged microchip, no larger than a grain of sand, that is powerful enough to monitor environmental pollution and airborne disease.

Called the microflier, the microchip has no motor to push it forward in the air but instead was designed to catch the wind. To perfect the microchip's flying capability and shape, scientists took inspiration from the forms of various airborne seeds. The research team improved various designs until the microfliers flew slowly and more steadily than nature's samara seeds. The slower falling rate allows the microchip to keep flying for longer, which gives it more time to collect data and monitor air pollutants and airborne diseases.

To perfect the microflier's flight, researchers took inspiration from children's pop-up books to create the threedimensional wings. Usually, electronic microchips are flat, two-dimensional objects, but something flat won't take flight. To make the 3-D shape, John A. Rogers and his team built a stretched rubber base that the microchip rests on. The wings pop into flight mode when the rubber base is relaxed.

The chip gathers data with sensors across its surface that can sense and monitor pH levels, test for heavy metals or chemicals, and track air pollution. An antenna (天线) on the microflier then sends all the collected data to a computer or phone. Rogers and his team are planning to test out the electronic chips soon by dropping thousands of the chips in a field. The microfliers will change color depending on the number of heavy metals present in the field where they land. A drone will then fly over the area and take photos of the microflier's colors, allowing researchers to map out the pollutants.

Rogers and his team also designed the microchips to break down over time to prevent environmental pollution.

D. Catch the wind to fly away.

B. Monitor the soil color.

D. Handle soil pollution.

B. How the microflier has improved.

32. What is the winged microchip designed to do?

A. Guide seeds from the tree.	B. Prevent airborne diseases.	

C. Keep track of air qualities.

33. What do paragraph 2 and 3 focus on?

A. Where researchers draw inspiration.

- C. What the microchip does for humans. D. Why the microflier flies more stably.
- 34. What do the researchers do with the microflier in the future?
- A. Drop chips in the field.
- C. Map out air pollutants.
- 35. Which of the following would be a suitable title for the text?
- A. Winged microchips for monitoring environment
- B. Microflier: A flying device of spreading seeds
- C. Drone: A photographer of microflier's colors

D. Electronic chips for finding airborne diseases

第二节(共 5 小题;每小题 2.5 分,满分 12.5 分) 根据短文内容,从短文后的选项中选出能填入空白处的最佳选项。选项中有两项为多余选项。

Are you frequently depressed by the feeling that life is leaving you behind particularly when you look over social media

sites and are faced with all the exciting things your friends are up to? <u>36</u>

FOMO, or Fear of Missing Out refers to the perception that other people's lives are superior to our own. It appears as a deep sense of envy, and constant exposure to it can have a weakening effect on our self-esteem(自尊).

While feelings of envy and lack of confidence seem to be human nature, social media seems to have added fuel to the fire. <u>37</u> Social media, with its built-in appeal, allows us to share only the best presentations of our life, while leaving out the more boring aspects. Although this could be characterized as dishonest, it is the atmosphere social media seems to demand. So how do we avoid being trapped into our own insecurities by social media?

Consider your own social media posts. <u>38</u> Well, so have others. And what they've left hidden is the fact that boredom, loneliness and unpleasant chores are an unavoidable part of everyone's life, and you're not the only one feeling left

out.

<u>39</u> You may not be a regular at fancy parties or a climber of dizzying peaks, but you have your health, a place to live and real friends who appreciate your presence in their lives.

Learn to shake it off. We are all flooded daily with photos of other people's perfections, but really, what does it matter? <u>40</u> And even if you are more easily affected than others by social media envy, all you need to do is to look around you and acknowledge that you are doing pretty well after all.

A. If so, you are not alone.

B. Value your friends in real life.

C. Learn to appreciate the positives.

D. Why does it have such a stimulating effect?

E. They are probably no more real than the funniest reality TV show.

F. The feeling that we are left out has long-term damaging psychological consequences.

G. Have you ever chosen photos that lead others to the rosiest conclusions about your life?

第三部分语言运用(共两节,满分30分)

第一节(共15小题;每小题1分,满分15分)

阅读下面短文,从短文后各题所给的 A、B、C 和 D 四个选项中,选出可以填入空白处的最佳选项。 Tired of the busy and chaotic life in Las Vegas, Nevada for nearly ten years, my family and I decided to slow down to lead an eco-friendly life. None of us felt that this could be ______ where we were living and we all agreed that a move to the country would be great for everyone.

Before long we <u>42</u> looking for a home in Yucca, Arizona, a very small town of less than 1,000 people. When I called to <u>43</u> about the property, I was informed that there was no electricity available in the area. What? No electricity? I almost <u>44</u> the idea immediately. But what better way is there to go green? After giving it a second <u>45</u>, we decided to put in a(n) <u>46</u> and moved in on Thanksgiving Day.

When we first moved to the property, we did some <u>47</u> and stayed in our motor home. We were faced with real challenges at the time. But the <u>48</u> just made us work harder. We slowly got things fixed and moved into the house after 38 days.

While living here for the past four months has been a big <u>49</u>, there are many benefits to living off the grid (电网). I think one of the most <u>50</u> lessons is teaching my kids the importance of <u>51</u>. We started taking quicker showers, doing only full loads of laundry, turning off the water while brushing our teeth. <u>52</u>, we are also trying to make other changes which include reducing the amount of trash we generate by <u>53</u>, growing our own organic vegetables and re-purposing things that we would <u>54</u> throw.

Overall, going off the grid has been <u>55</u> to our family. I hope that once my kids move out of the house, they will keep the habits that they have learned by living off the grid.

41. A. accepted

B. achieved

C. abandoned

D. anticipated

42. A. put forward	B. came across	C. set about	D. went without
43. A. complain	B. inquire	C. worry	D. argue
44. A. denied	B. adopted	C. promoted	D. changed
45. A. chance	B. try	C. look	D. thought
46. A. opinion	B. position	C. offer	D. suggestion
47. A. remodeling	B. removing	C. reevaluating	D. recollecting
48. A. satisfaction	B. appreciation	C. confusion	D. frustration
49. A. difference	B. adjustment	C. hit	D. deal
50. A. painful	B. educational	C. moral	D. bitter
51. A. cooperation	B. conversation	C. devotion	D. conservation
52. A. Therefore	B. Nevertheless	C. Besides	D. Otherwise
53. A. recycling	B. ignoring	C. cleaning	D. purchasing
54. A. rarely	B. carelessly	C. normally	D. literally
55. A. familiar	B. convenient	C. friendly	D. beneficial
公一世(世10 上版 左	まふ 雨 す き 八 ふ 出八 すき 八	`	

第二节(共10小题;每小题1.5分,满分15分)

阅读下面短文,在空白处填入1个适当的单词括号内单词的正确形式。

The Village Super Football League, or the "Cunchao" in Chinese, in Rongjiang county, Southwest China's Guizhou Province came to <u>56</u> end on Saturday night. The grass-roots sport tournament lasted for nearly three months, and the locals in the region reaped the benefits of the greatly <u>57</u> (boost) economy.

Each weekend <u>58</u> (see) the sports facility in Rongjiang county crowded by football fans from all over China. An owner of a snack stall near the football venue could earn about 800 yuan each day during the weekend. <u>59</u> the beginning of the "Cunchao", the government of Rongjiang county has set aside a special area for night time economy, including free stalls, areas for barbecue, snacks and cold drinks, <u>60</u> became another local popular venue following football field.

From July 1 to 16, Rongjiang county recorded a total of 921,200 visits, generating an income of 1.08 billion yuan.

______(variety) of local traditional agricultural and textile (纺织品) products also gained huge popularity due to the football tournament, _______ 62____ the online and offline sales surpassed 20 million yuan, according to the report.

Undoubtedly, football related products are the best <u>63</u> (sell) souvenirs among local stores.

A yellow cow, together with three black haired pigs and three goats, <u>64</u> (award) to the winners of the "Cunchao" tournament. All the livestock were <u>65</u> (local) raised. Enterprises sponsored the game with rice, pork and fish, which sparked hot discussion among Chinese netizens.

第四部分 写作(共两节, 满分 40 分) 第一节(满分 15 分)

66. 假定你是李华, 上周日你校举办了5公里越野赛跑活动。请你为校英文报写一篇报道, 内容包括:

1. 参加人员;

- 2. 跑步路线: 从校门口到南山脚下;
- 3. 活动反响。
- 注意: 1. 写作词数应为 80 左右;

2.增加细节,行文流畅。

第二节(满分 25 分)

67. 阅读下面材料,根据其内容和所给段落开头语续写两段,使之构成一篇完整的短文。

Sue was 83 years old and lived by the ocean shore in a big beautiful house. She wished her son Steve would visit her, even if for only a day. Of course, the young man had a family of his own now, a darling little daughter Eva, and a business to take care of. Steve got on video calls with Sue every other day. However, Sue thought of her son and granddaughter, wishing she was with them. One day, Sue heard sounds from the neighboring house. Sue looked through the window and was delighted to see that she had new neighbors.

One morning, when Sue woke up and walked along the shore, she heard the sounds of water being splashed and the sound of children laughing wildly. She followed the sound and was concerned on finding the twins from the neighboring house standing, knee deep in ocean water. Something didn't feel right. "Why would anyone leave their kids unattended on the shore?" Sue thought. She grabbed the kids' hands and walked them to their home. As Sue opened the door, she found the young mother lying unconscious on the kitchen floor. Sue didn't waste a second in calling 911.

The first responders managed to revive (恢复) her consciousness on the spot. "My boys! Ralph! Ray!" the woman cried out to her kids as the ambulance took her away. Sue said, "Don't worry. Everything will be alright. I'll take care of your sweet boys." She kept her promise and looked after the kids like a grandmother. She took Ralph and Ray in and let them sleep in the bedroom that was specially made for her granddaughter Eva.

It was during these days that she knew that the boys' father died of illness. Sue knew that the neighbor, Selina, had been trying to make ends meet by selling sweaters and socks that she knit. Looking at Selina's children eat and drink with such joy, she realized how much she longed to see her little Eva. By the time Selina came home from the hospital, the kids had already started calling Sue "Grandma".

注意:

- 1. 续写词数应为150左右;
- 2. 请按如下格式在答题卡的相应位置作答。

Paragraph 1:

Selina was very moved and struggled to find the words to thank her elderly neighbor.

Paragraph 2:

One Thanksgiving, when Sue and the Selinas were talking, Sue's door was knocked.

扬州大学附属中学高三年级春学期英语月考(2024.3)

第一部分 听力(共两节,满分 30 分) 第一节(共5小题;每小题 1.5 分,满分 7.5 分) 1. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

What does the woman suggest the man do?

A. Keep the bottle. B. Drink the wine.

C. Buy some wine.

C. Her flat shoes.

【答案】A

【解析】

【原文】W: Don't throw away the bottle when you've drunk the wine. I can use it when I make some of my own.

M: Oh, I look forward to that. This stuff is expensive to buy.

2. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

Why has the bank taken action on the man's account?

A. His cards have been stolen.

B. He has bought another computer.

C. His cards have been abnormally used.

【答案】C

【解析】

【原文】M: My online banking has been restricted. The bank said my cards had been used at several game stores, which I would never do. They can't have been stolen, either.

W: Did you put the card details on the computer? Maybe your kid has bought something without realizing it?

3. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

What did the woman forget?

A. Her towel.

【答案】A

【解析】

【原文】M: Did you put on sun protection? And make sure to wear your flat shoes, so you don't slip on the roof.

W: Yes, I know. Oh, but I did forget something. I'll be wet all day if I don't bring a cloth to dry off with.

B. Her sun cream.

4. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

What is the probable relationship between the speakers?

A. Classmates. B. Father and daughter. C. Teacher and student.

【答案】B

【解析】

【原文】M: I'm just going to accompany you to the entrance to make sure Mark is waiting for you.

W: I appreciate it, but it's not necessary. Just drop me off round the corner. Don't worry. I'll be home before 10:00 p.m. I have English class first thing tomorrow morning.

5. 【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

What happens when the player shoots successfully from the far line?

A. He breaks a rule. B. He wins the game.

C. He gets three points.

【答案】C

【解析】

【原文】W: What happens when the guy with the ball shoots from the far line? Do they win?

M: No. That's a three-point shot. Shooting from inside the line gives you two. There's also a free throw which happens when

another player breaks a rule. You get two and each of them is worth one point.

第二节(共15小题;每小题1.5分,满分22.5分)

听下面一段长对话,回答小题。【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

B. A dog.

6. What does the man find lovely?

A. A dress.

C. A child.

7. Who is Greg?

A. The woman's boss.

B. The woman's friend.

C. The woman's husband.

【答案】6.B 7.C

【解析】

【原文】M: She is just so cute. Remember when you brought her home and she was all dirty. Such a big difference now.

W: I know. She's ruined a few dresses when we go out for walks. She likes to roll over in the muddy water.

M: How is she with the children? I was a bit worried. You read lots of stories about families adopting dogs only for them to attack.

W: No, nothing like that. Honestly, she loves them, especially Tom. She's so protective of him. With Greg traveling for business all the time, I feel so much safer with her in the house.

听下面一段长对话,回答小题。【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

8. Why is the man struggling to find a place to hold a wedding?

A. The places are booked out.

B. The places are too expensive.

C. The places are not to Melissa's taste.

9. What place did the man consider in Scotland?			
A. Zoos.	B. Castles.	C. Farm houses.	
10. When is the wedding g	oing to be held?		
A. In spring.	B. In summer.	C. In winter.	
【答案】8.C 9.B	10. C		
【解析】			
【原文】M: We're strugg	ing to find a place to hold our weddi	ng in.	
W: Is it because everywher	e is booked up?		
M: No, it's just too expensi	ive, but the main reason is that Melis	sa wants something different.	
W: So not a traditional chu	rch wedding?		
M: No, we started looking	at castles in Scotland.		
W: What about something	smaller? Like a farm house?		
M: We looked at a couple of	of those, but they are very popular.		
W: If you want to be really	different, you could get married in the	he zoo.	
M: Really?			
W: Yeah. I was at a weddin	ng there in summer. Plus, you both lo	ove animals.	
M: I'll phone them and see what dates they have			
W: I have a friend that wor	ks there. What date were you looking	g at?	
M: I wanted a spring wedd	ing, but Melissa wanted something in	n January. She won.	
W: Let me check with then	1.		
听下面一段较长对话,回答以下小题。【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】			
11. Why doesn't the man pack socks according to himself?			
A. He dislikes wearing them.			
B. He will buy them in Mexico.			
C. He doesn't need them on the beaches.			
12. How much more weigh	t can the man fit in his bag?		
A. About 6 kilograms.			
B. About 16 kilograms.			
C. About 22 kilograms.			

B. At an airport.

13. Where is the conversation taking place?

A. At the speakers' house.

C. At a hotel.

【答案】11.C 12.A 13.A

【解析】

【原文】W: You need to remember to pack enough clothing. On our trip last year, we had to buy socks in Spain because you forgot them.

M: It was fine last time. Everything worked out easily. Besides, we're going to the beaches in Mexico. I won't even be wearing shoes most of the time.

W: That's not what I mean. I just want you to make sure you have everything.

M: Well, my bag weighs about 16 kilograms now, so there's a lot in it already.

W: The airplane company will allow up to 22 kilograms

M: I know that I have everything. But just because I can bring that heavy of a bag to the airport doesn't mean I have to. Besides, if I want to take things home with us, we will need that free space. Otherwise, you will need to leave some things behind.

W: Fine. I understand what you're saying. Have you called the hotel yet to confirm our room?

M: Yes. I did that this morning. All we need now is to pack some food for the flight.

听下面一段较长对话,回答以下小题。【此处可播放相关音频,请去附件查看】

14. How does the woman feel recently?

A. Annoyed.	B. Stressed.	C. Excited.		
15. What is the woman's main conce	15. What is the woman's main concern?			
A. Getting good grades.	B. Making friends.	C. Succeeding in sports.		
16. What do the speakers have in common?				
A. They are of the same age.				
B. They are on the same team.				
C. They are in the same grade.				
17. What will the man offer to do for the woman?				
A. Help with her schoolwork.				
B. Share team tasks with her.				
C. Improve her basketball skills.				
【答案】14. B 15. A 16. B 17. B				
【解析】				

【原文】M: Hey Jenny, I'm a bit worried about you. The whole team has noticed you haven't come to basketball practice recently.

以上内容仅为本文档的试下载部分,为可阅读页数的一半内容。如要下载或阅读全文,请访问: <u>https://d.book118.com/988045105040006123</u>